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IF YOU NEED HELP
DECIPHERING YOUR

BILLS, EMAIL US OR GIVE
US A CALL.

Power bills and gas bills
can be complicated.

Contact Us

The Commission conducted their December Open
Meeting Tuesday, December 3. One significant 
item approved included:

Commissioners Hosted Telecom Summit 

Working For You!
CLICK FOR RECAP

CLICK FOR RECAP

Commissioners Launch Gas Safety Campaign

The Public Service Commission recently hosted a
public comment and evidentiary hearing concerning
Great River Utility Operating Company's 2024
Financial Reporting Plan (FRP) annual report for its
water and wastewater operations across its certified
areas in Mississippi. This hearing provided a platform
for stakeholders, including residents and industry
experts, to voice their opinions and concerns
regarding the utility's performance, proposed financial
strategies, and service quality.

The Commission’s Telecom Summit on December 10
was a great success bringing together key leaders in
the industry. “We thank all of the presenters for their
valuable insights and to our dedicated staff for
making this event possible. We are committed to
continuing these summits as a means of
strengthening our collective efforts to create a
resilient and affordable utility sector that meets the
needs of our Mississippi ratepayers now and in the
future,” stated your Commissioners.
Presenters at the Telecom Summit included: William
G. Mallette (Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security
Agency, US Dept. of Homeland Security), CD Smith
(Regional Director AT&T), Kyle Brown and Angel
Stenmark (B.E.A.M. [Broadband Expansion and
Accessibility of Mississippi]), Jessica Jasper
(Mississippi Attorney General Office, Special
Assistant AG, Consumer Protection Division - No
Call), and Erin Mckinney (Principal Policy Counsel for
AWS State, Local &Education Public Policy).

How the MPSC can help:
Approved the sale of CenterPoint Energy’s natural gas utility
assets that serve counties across the state to Delta Utilities.
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UNDERSTANDING YOUR UTILITY BILL:

CLICK HERE FOR CUSTOMER COMPLAINT FORM

This approval authorizes
CenterPoint Energy’s
regulated natural gas
utilities, which serve
approximately 135,000
customers across
Mississippi, to be
acquired by Delta
Utilities. The transaction
is expected to close in
the first quarter of
2025.

After careful
consideration of the
public comment
hearing and
presentations made
by Great River, the
Commission has
decided to take this
issue under
advisement.

Upcoming at the
Commission

7
JAN

28
JAN

http://www.psc.ms.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064823913237
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064823913237
https://www.psc.ms.gov/sites/default/files/2024-08/MPSCbrochure2024.pdf
https://www.psc.state.ms.us/ComplaintV2/?fbclid=IwY2xjawFMLxxleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHfRcrzlaIqfffL0uqRIA6QQh0jPeT1L1s8egq5avQtyyaxfRGD0-b9JPbw_aem_OV_7nrPqUjH_QFqIucr-lQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=koRQEwdBT6o
https://youtu.be/LuMoY8qQ9i8?si=Q44pVz1xepP7Hris
https://www.psc.ms.gov/sites/default/files/2024-12/PressRelease_MPSCLaunchesGasSafetyCampaign.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/live/pDVyZGYRS0g?si=s94YSte48IwHQF51
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/19wkgSLK5p/
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/19wkgSLK5p/
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/1EtZDngVQX/
https://fb.watch/wFeamwZ50g/
https://fb.watch/wFe8GjbmVX/
https://fb.watch/wFe6vze9ED/
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/1EtZDngVQX/
https://www.psc.state.ms.us/ComplaintV2/?fbclid=IwY2xjawFMLxxleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHfRcrzlaIqfffL0uqRIA6QQh0jPeT1L1s8egq5avQtyyaxfRGD0-b9JPbw_aem_OV_7nrPqUjH_QFqIucr-lQ
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Merry Christmas! We understand that as we approach the holiday it can be difficult to keep
up with current events, and so we want to help make that process easier by providing a brief
recap of what we’ve been up to this past month:

Chris Brown Appointed to Serve on NARUC Board of Directors:
I am deeply honored and humbled to be appointed to the NARUC Board of Directors. This
opportunity allows me to collaborate with fellow commissioners and work toward advancing
policies that ensure viable, reliable and affordable utility services for all. I look forward to
contributing my expertise and working alongside such dedicated professionals to address
the critical challenges facing our nation's utility infrastructure.

Great River Hearing: 
The Mississippi Public Service Commission held a hearing from December 3 to December 4,
including segments for public comments and an evidentiary hearing intended to address the
concerns of ratepayers, give them an opportunity to be heard, and address questions
regarding the provision of utility services and rates. This hearing provided valuable insights
for the Commission and, although raising some more questions which need to be addressed,
laid the groundwork for a thorough examination of the issues affecting the ratepayers.

Gas Safety Campaign:
On December 3, we announced the beginning of the MSPSC gas safety campaign, designed
to inform natural gas users on how to stay safe, especially during a time of heavy use. This
campaign will focus on recognizing information deficiencies and supplementing them, filling
the gap with information which will help users take preventative steps through maintenance
and inspection and following safety guidelines. Remember: If you smell gas, call 911.

Telecom Summit:
Continuing our pursuit of the knowledge and resources to effectively represent the people
of Mississippi, we were happy to hold a Summit on the topic of telecommunications. Hearing
from industry experts, agency professionals, and government leaders, we were able to ask
questions and gather information which will help us make decisions that will affect policy
which will benefit the ratepayers. Included in our lineup was the Mississippi Attorney
General's office, which now handles all no-call since being given that responsibility by the
Legislature last year. They told us about their efforts to keep your lines clear of spammers
and scammers. For any no-call issues, you can call the Mississippi Attorney General's Office
at 601-359-3680.

Thank you all for taking the time to catch up with us, and I sincerely hope that your holiday
is full of joy and warmthI look forward to writing to you again in the new year!

Thank you for the opportunity to serve,

NORTHERN
MISSISSIPPI
PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

CONNECT WITH THE
NORTHERN DISTRICT

District Commissioner Chris Brown
Chairman

Commissioner Chris Brown, Chairman

Dear Northern Mississippi Residents,

Chairman Brown was honored to
represent the voice of his fellow

Mississippians by serving as a
Presidential Elector on 

December 17.

Public Relations Director, Richard, made
a special trip to drop off toys collected

during a Christmas toy drive.
December 20 

We appreciate one of our constituents,
Ed Jordan, for coming by the office this

month to work with our Consumer
Services Director, Will Mobley, to

address his concerns as a ratepayer. 

CLICK FOR RECAP

http://www.psc.ms.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064823913237
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064823913237
https://www.psc.ms.gov/north/commissioner
https://www.facebook.com/PSCnorth
https://www.facebook.com/PSCnorth
https://www.facebook.com/PSCnorth
https://www.facebook.com/PSCnorth
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/1HL6iV3GEU/
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/1HL6iV3GEU/
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Check out the
Central
District‘s
December
Newsletter

Central District Staff
Participates in Stewpot

Community Services
Project in Jackson

on December 21.

Happy Holidays! As we close out this year, let’s take this time to reflect,
recharge, and celebrate the joy of the season with our loved ones. I
want to express my gratitude for the progress we’ve made together in
2024. From advancing infrastructure and economic development to
addressing concerns, your support has been invaluable. Wishing you
peace, happiness, and prosperity as we prepare for an even better year
ahead in 2025.

Sincerely,

CENTRAL
MISSISSIPPI
PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

CONNECT WITH THE
CENTRAL DISTRICT

District Commissioner De’Keither A. Stamps

Commissioner De’Keither A. Stamps

Dear Central Mississippi Residents,

Nucor Steel Jackson, Inc.
November 21

Visiting with Greenville High School Choir

Entergy Mississippi’s new Delta Blues Advanced
Power Station – a landmark $1.2 billion
investment in our state’s energy future

Collections from
the Southern

Soul Tuesdays
Toy Drive were

delivered to the
Medgar Evers

Library on
December 19.

http://www.psc.ms.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064823913237
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064823913237
https://www.psc.ms.gov/central/commissioner
https://www.facebook.com/CommissionerStamps
https://www.facebook.com/CommissionerStamps
https://www.facebook.com/CommissionerStamps
https://www.psc.ms.gov/sites/default/files/2024-12/CDDecemberNewsletter.pdf?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0XjoaUY24d8oqBSMBqZSjswfMeTJdMUwOa0VesQ3qcsFnA4K9-LoR9AQ8_aem_7sCIy7l0JCgYnjZKpkv6lw


DECEMBER 2024 ISSUE #4

First, I want to thank you - the people of South Mississippi - for playing a
significant role in my successful first year as a Mississippi Public Service
Commissioner. All of my accomplishments this year are a direct result of the
care and support that I have received from South Mississippians, and I could
not be more grateful to serve such an exceptional group of people.

Throughout my term as Commissioner, I will continue to prioritize the wants
and needs of my constituents. As a public official, I am 100% committed to
doing the job that I was elected to do. To me, there is nothing more
important than making decisions that will help South Mississippians rather
than hurt them. I want to assure you that serving our district is not just a job
for me, but a profound responsibility that I take to heart every single day.
Your trust is my most valuable asset, and I promise to remain transparent,
accessible, and dedicated to improving the quality of life for every resident in
the Southern District.

With that being said, I am looking forward to 2025 and all the countless
opportunities that this upcoming year will bring. I hope everyone has a Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year - may God bless you all and bring peace
and joy to you and your families during this season.

Sincerely,

Commissioner Wayne Carr

SOUTHERN
MISSISSIPPI
PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

CONNECT WITH THE
SOUTHERN DISTRICT

District Commissioner Wayne Carr
Dear Southern Mississippi Residents,

Commissioner Carr delivered the opening
remarks at the Mississippi Civil Defense

Emergency Management Association’s 2024
Mid-Winter Education Conference on

November 19.

http://www.psc.ms.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064823913237
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064823913237
https://www.psc.ms.gov/south/commissioner
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555578028540
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555578028540
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555578028540
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/1PJuG4hEgU/
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/15VHDmjjhE/
https://www.facebook.com/share/v/19VnvGiPs2/

